
 

Dear Arkansas AAOHN Members,  

The AAOHN Foundation Board of Trustees would like to take this opportunity to personally thank the 

leadership and members of the Arkansas Association of Occupational Health Nurses for contributing 

funds to the Foundation. We know this was a difficult decision for the chapter which was made after a 

great deal of hard discussions. We are very sorry that your chapter has dissolved, but most grateful that 
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